
 

Date of posting: March 2021 

Grendon Underwood Parish Council NOTICE PARKING ON FOOTPATHS 

 

NOTICE 
 

PLEASE DO NOT PARK 

ON FOOTPATHS 
 

OUR LOCAL POLICE TEAM ARE GETTING 

COMPLAINTS FROM RESIDENTS REPORTING 

INCONSIDERATE PARKING ON THE FOOTPATH 

DOWN MAIN STREET – ESPECIALLY AT THE SHOP. 

THIS IS FORCING PEOPLE INTO LIVE TRAFFIC 

LANES ON THE CARRIAGEWAY. 

 

PLEASE DO NOT PARK ON FOOTPATHS 
 

THIS IS EXTREMELY DANGEROUS FOR THE 

VISUALLY IMPAIRED, THE MOBILITY 

COMPROMISED AND THOSE IN CONTROL OF 

PRAMS, BUGGIES AND OTHER WHEELED 

TRANSPORT LEGALLY PERMITTED ON 

SIDEWALKS. 

 

PLEASE DO NOT PARK ON FOOTPATHS 

 


